
April 10, 2019 Town Hall Meetings DHMS and BHMS 

Upper Darby School Disrict Administration provided two town hall meetings for a review of 

Phase 1 of a multi-year, multi-step facilities improvement plan.  The District will continue to 

hold meetings with the public as the Board of School Directors considers the facilities 

improvement plans.  Below you will find attachments to the information that was presented. 

Clifton Heights Video 

Aronimink Images April 10 

Aronimink Reno Project 

Clifton Heights MS April 10 

 

https://www.upperdarbysd.org/cms/lib/PA02209738/Centricity/Domain/61/2019.04.10_KCBA_Clifton%20Heights%20MS_Update.mp4
https://www.upperdarbysd.org/cms/lib/PA02209738/Centricity/Domain/1574/Aronimink%20APril%2010.pdf
https://www.upperdarbysd.org/cms/lib/PA02209738/Centricity/Domain/1574/Aronimink%20Reno%20Project%20%20April%2010.pdf
https://www.upperdarbysd.org/cms/lib/PA02209738/Centricity/Domain/1574/2019.04.10_KCBA_CliftonHeights%20MS%20april%2010.pdf

